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From:
Sent: 31 May 2022 16:45
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Objection to Mortlake Brewery (Case Ref: SO34671)

Dear Richmond Council Planning Dept, 
 
I would be most grateful if you would consider Ms Semple’s comments forwarded below.  
   
Yours sincerely, 
Sarah Olney 
MP for Richmond Park 
 
Any personal data Sarah Olney MP or her staff members receive will be treated in accordance with Sarah Olney's 
privacy policy as detailed at saraholney.com/privacy-policy. Please email ellen.purton@parliament.uk if you would like 
to exercise any of your legal data rights. 
 
 
________________________________________ 

Sent: 25 May 2022 10:25 

Subject: Objection to Mortlake Brewery 
   
  
Dear Sarah, 
  
I am writing to completely object to the plans that have been submitted for the redevelopment of Mortlake Brewery. 
  
The infrastructure around this development is already stretched - roads are routinely blocked, the railway crossing at 
Mortlake is always blocked and Chalker's Corner is always blocked with traffiic adding unnecessary time it takes to 
get anywhere.  Additional traffic on the scale planned will make the entire area unworkable. 
  
The scale of this project is completely out of kilter with the surrounding neighbourhood and will quickly overwhelm the 
likes of Barnes and Mortlake with far too many people and destroy the lovely village feel that Barnes has 
  
The proposed scale of the building will also destroy the skyline along what is one of the prettiest stretches of the 
Thames. 
  
This development is ill thought through and is only about making money for the developer and not taking into account 
the needs of the local people and it should be stopped. 
  
I am extremely concerned that Richmond Council has been supporting this development! 
  
Regards. 
Sarah 


